Sign-Up Protocol for St. Andrew’s
July 15, 2020

The following is an explanation of the way parishioners may sign up for one or both of the trial services this summer.

There will be two services for which you may sign up:  The outdoor service at 10 am, August 2, 2020, and the indoor service at 10 am August 16, 2020.

The period in which you may sign up ends at 11:59 pm, Monday, July 26.  

You may sign up by emailing the appropriate information to:  admin@standrewssidney.ca or by telephoning 250- 656-5322 during office hours- (9-noon, Monday – Thursday).

You may sign up for either service or both services.

When you sign up, you will indicate:
· Your name;
· The way you wish to be contacted (telephone number or email);
· The names of the people “in your bubble” who will be coming with you and who will be seated together (to a maximum of 3 in total);
· Which services you would like to attend;
· If you wish to attend the outdoor service, whether you have a chair you can bring.

“In your bubble” is a phrase used by Dr. Bonnie Henry to mean the people with whom you are in contact (usually, family members or caregivers or special friends you see in person on a regular basis).  Therefore, being seated with them in church would not increase your risk of contracting the virus.

On Tuesday, July 27 names will be drawn from all those who have indicated that they wish to attend the outdoor service.  Places will be filled (taking into account the numbers in the various “bubbles”) until the total seats available are achieved.  Then names will be drawn for the indoor service in the same manner.  Because some people will be coming with people in their bubble and others will not, some of the sets of three chairs will be completely filled and some will not.

Everyone will be informed of the outcome of the draw.  It is likely that not everyone who wishes to attend will be able to do so, and for that we are very sorry, but given the need to make this a safe gathering, it cannot be helped.  

If you have questions about this process, please contact the church office during office hours and we’ll try to help you.


